
 

 

 

Budbrooke Medical Centre 

 
 

Budbrooke holds extended hours services on Tuesday 

evenings. 

If you find it difficult to attend appointments during the 

day due to your commitments, please take full 

advantage of these appointments available to you. 

These include both GP and nurse/HCA appointments.  

During the Christmas period, there has been a change 

to the dates, the new dates are as followed:  

 Monday 23rd of December 2024  

 Monday 30th of December 2024 

To book, please call 01926 403 800  

 

 

Update on Dr Sumra – We would like to update Dr Sumra’s patients that unfortunately, Dr Sumra is no longer going to be 

working as a salaried GP here at Budbrooke. Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to call us.  

 

 

  We are closed from 12:30 on 14th of November until 

08:00am the next day for Protected Learning Time 

 Please ensure you are using the correct and only email 

to contact us: budbrookemedicalcentre@nhs.net  

 Please follow our Facebook page for live updates at 

the practice for patients 

 Only come to collect prescriptions after you have 

received a text to do so, you should receive notification 

within 48 hours.  

 

 Movember: Men's Health Awareness 

Month. 

 National Diabetes Month. 

 Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month. 

 12 November: World Pneumonia Day. 

 13 - 19 November: Transgender 

Awareness Week. 

 Carers Rights Day 21/11/2024  

 Disability History Month 
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Extended Hours @ Budbrooke Medical Centre 

Who can you see this month at Budbrooke Medical Centre? 

Updates on Budbrooke Medical Centre for Nov-24: Health dates this month: 

 

It is not too late to book you Covid and Flu (or just 

flu) vaccinations at Budbrooke Medical Centre. All 

clinics are being held at the surgery this year, we 

are even holding clinics within our extended hours 

on Tuesday evenings to accommodate those who 

cannot make it during the day. 

 You can book by either calling reception on 01926 

403 800 or online. All patients that are eligible have 

been contacted, however, if you have not been sent 

a text, please contact us so we can check you 

eligibility and book an appointment if appropriate. If 

you are declining your vaccines this year, please 

also let our reception team know on 01926 403 800 

or email budbrookemedicalcentre@nhs.net  

 

COVID and Flu Update @ Budbrooke:  

https://www.instagram.com/budbrookemedicalcentre/?hl=en-gb
https://twitter.com/BudbrookeMC1
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